
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                      

Human at Rice ities 
 
Calling all Humanities majors and majors-to-be, in all years: 
 
A new student organization is forming now to focus on the humanities at 
Rice. 
 
• Do you want to discuss subjects of your choice with humanities faculty beyond the 
classroom? 

 
• Do you want to know more about careers for people with humanities degrees? 
 
• Do you want to know more about what is going on in the School of Humanities and have a voice there? 
 
• Do you want spaces created by and for Humanities students? 

 
Come to the first organizational meeting: 
 
9:00 p.m., Tuesday, 15 September 2015, in Miner Lounge in the RMC 
 
Website: humanities.blogs.rice.edu  
E-mail any questions or comments to:  HumanitiesAtRice@rice.edu 
 
 


